
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
MOBILE DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

P.O. BOX 2288 
MOBILE, AL  36628-0001 

 August 14, 2009   
Environmental and HTRW Section 
Engineering Division 
 
 
SUBJECT:  2nd Supplemental Comprehensive Investigation Groundwater Monitoring 
Report, Alabama National Guard Site, Organizational Maintenance Shop (OMS-
28), 1622 South Broad Street, Mobile, Mobile County, Alabama, Groundwater 
Incident No. GW 07-01-02 
 
 
Mr. Chad Reeves 
Alabama Department of Environmental Management 
Groundwater Branch 
P.O. Box 301463 
Montgomery, AL  36130-1463 
 
Dear Mr. Reeves:   
 
Thank you for your letter to the Alabama National Guard dated 15 July 
2009 providing your agreement with the recommendations provided in the 
Supplemental Comprehensive Investigation Report for the Alabama 
National Guard Site OMS-28 dated November 2008 and the Supplemental 
Comprehensive Investigation Groundwater Monitoring Report dated April 
2009. As recommended in the reports, the second quarterly monitoring 
event has been preformed and is documented in the enclosed groundwater 
monitoring report.  
 
Please provide your comments on the subject report to the Alabama 
National Guard. If you have any questions, please contact Melissa 
Shirley at (251)690-2616.   
 
     Sincerely, 

      
 
     Melissa L. Shirley, P.E. 
     Environmental Engineer 
 
      
 
cf: 
 
State Military Dept. Joint Force Headquarters Alabama National Guard ALJ4-
CFMO-ENV (Rachel Riggins), P.O. Box 3711, Montgomery, AL  36109-0711 
 
State Military Dept. Joint Force Headquarters Alabama National Guard ALJ4-
CFMO-ENV (Buzz Turk), P.O. Box 3711, Montgomery, AL  36109-0711 
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